
 
BOROUGH OF MIDDLESEX 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR 2022 
 

Addendum No. 1 has been issued for the RFP pertaining to Professional 
Services for 2022 for the Borough of Middlesex on Monday, December 6, 

2021, and posted on Borough website.  
 

TO ALL CONCERNED: The original bid specification package for the above 
referenced project is amended as noted in Addendum No. 1.  

 
CONCERNING CORRECTION TO SOLICIATION FOR ENGINEERING 

SERVICES - LAND USE BOARD  

 
 

1) The Borough of Middlesex is not seeking solicitations for ENGINEERING 
SERVICES – LAND USE BOARD as noted on the Notice to Bidders.  

Therefore, it is removed from the Notice to Bidder. 
 

 
 

 
Carmen Modica  

Purchasing Agent 


